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Man in the Dark
The novelist and essayist Elizabeth Hardwick is one of contemporary
America’s most brilliant writers, and Seduction and Betrayal, in which
she considers the careers of women writers as well as the larger
question of the presence of women in literature, is her most
passionate and concentrated work of criticism. A gallery of
unforgettable portraits—of Virginia Woolf and Zelda Fitzgerald,
Dorothy Wordsworth and Jane Carlyle—as well as a provocative reading
of such works as Wuthering Heights, Hedda Gabler, and the poems of
Sylvia Plath, Seduction and Betrayal is a virtuoso performance, a
major writer’s reckoning with the relations between men and women,
women and writing, writing and life.

One Silent Sleepless Night
Harriet is leaving her boyfriend Claude, “the French rat.” That at
least is how Harriet sees things, even if it’s Claude who has just
asked Harriet to leave his Greenwich Village apartment. Well, one way
or another she has no intention of leaving. To the contrary, she will
stay and exact revenge—or would have if Claude had not had her
unceremoniously evicted. Still, though moved out, Harriet is not about
to move on. Not in any way. Girlfriends circle around to patronize and
advise, but Harriet only takes offense, and it’s easy to understand
why. Because mad and maddening as she may be, Harriet sees past the
polite platitudes that everyone else is content to spout and live by.
She is an unblinkered, unbuttoned, unrelenting, and above all bitingly
funny prophetess of all that is wrong with women’s lives and
hearts—until, in a surprise twist, she finds a savior in a dark room
at the Chelsea Hotel.

Zama
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In this sensible, simple-to-follow workbook, based on the acclaimedNo
More Sleepless Nights program, one of the world's leadinginsomnia
experts gives you the tools to be your own sleeptherapist. Filled with
interactive quizzes, sleep logs, andself-evaluation exercises, which
may be used in conjunction withthe patented Sleep Timer, the workbook
will help you uncover theunderlying cause of your own sleep problem,
and then put together apersonalized action plan for getting a good
night's rest. With advice on improving sleep hygiene and diet, the
rightexercise, relaxation techniques, and more, No More
SleeplessNights Workbook helps you conquer your own poor sleep
rightnow. More importantly, it equips you to beat it again if it
everreturns to disturb your dreams.

Seduction and Betrayal
“An insomniac’s ideal sleep aid—and that’s a compliment. With her
collage of ruminations about sleeplessness, [Benjamin] promises no
real cure . . . Her slim book is what the doctor ordered.”—The
Atlantic Insomnia is on the rise. Villainous and unforgiving, it’s the
enemy o f energy and focus, the thief of our repose. But can insomnia
be an ally, too, a validator of the present moment, of edginess and
creativity? Marina Benjamin takes on her personal experience of the
condition—her struggles with it, her insomniac highs, and her dawning
awareness that states of sleeplessness grant us valuable insights into
the workings of our unconscious minds. Although insomnia is rarely
entirely welcome, Benjamin treats it less as an affliction than as an
encounter that she engages with and plumbs. She adds new dimensions to
both our understanding of sleep (and going without it) and of night,
and how we perceive darkness. Along the way, Insomnia trips through
illuminating material from literature, art, philosophy, psychology,
pop culture, and more. Benjamin pays particular attention to the
relationship between women and sleep—Penelope up all night, unraveling
her day’s weaving for Odysseus; the Pre–Raphaelite artists’ depictions
of deeply sleeping women; and the worries that keep contemporary
females awake. Insomnia is an intense, lyrical, witty, and humane
exploration of a state we too often consider only superficially. “This
is the song of insomnia, and I shall sing it,” Marina Benjamin
declares.

Three Bedrooms in Manhattan
"Sleep is one of the most important but least understood aspects of
our life, wellness, and longevity An explosion of scientific
discoveries in the last twenty years has shed new light on this
fundamental aspect of our lives. Now neuroscientist and sleep expert
Matthew Walker gives us a new understanding of the vital importance of
sleep and dreaming"--Amazon.com.

The Family That Couldn't Sleep
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'Sleepless nights' is a scrapbook of memories: the first pangs of
sexual longing, Billie Holiday holding forth in a cheap hotel, and the
swagger and heartbreak of New York City.

Divorcing
Does your child Refuse to cooperate in the morning? Get into trouble
for not listening? "Lose it" over seemingly insignificant issues? Seem
to resist sleep? An estimated 69 percent of American infants,
children, and teens are sleep deprived. Studies have shown that sleep
deficits can contribute to hyperactivity, distraction, forgetfulness,
learning problems, illness, accidents, and disruptive behaviors. Often
what our misbehaving kids really need isn't more "consequences" or
more medication but more sleep. Sleepless in America offers weary and
frustrated parents a helping hand and an exciting new approach to
managing challenging behaviors by integrating research on stress,
sleep, and temperament with practical strategies and a five-step
approach that enables parents to help their "tired and wired" children
get the sleep they so desperately need.

After Claude
USA TODAY bestselling author Sarah Morgan introduces From Manhattan
with Love, a sparkling new trilogy about three best friends embracing
life—and love—in New York Cool, calm and competent, events planner
Paige Walker loves a challenge. After a childhood spent in and out of
hospitals, she’s now determined to prove herself—and where better to
take the world by storm than Manhattan? But when Paige loses the job
she loves, she must face her biggest challenge of all—going it alone.
Except launching her own events company is nothing compared to hiding
her outrageous crush on Jake Romano—her brother’s best friend, New
York’s most in-demand date and the only man to break her heart. When
Jake offers Paige’s fledgling company a big chance, their stillsizzling chemistry starts giving her sleepless nights. But can she
convince the man who trusts no one to take a chance on forever? Don't
miss Sarah Morgan's next book, The Summer Seekers! Don’t miss FAMILY
FOR BEGINNERS by USA TODAY bestselling author Sarah Morgan! A story
about the exploration of love, loss and how families come in all
shapes and sizes.

Sleepless in Manhattan
When Michael Collins decides to become a surgeon, he is totally
unprepared for the chaotic life of a resident at a major hospital. A
natural overachiever, Collins' success, in college and medical school
led to a surgical residency at one of the most respected medical
centers in the world, the famed Mayo Clinic. But compared to his
fellow residents Collins feels inadequate and unprepared. All too
soon, the euphoria of beginning his career as an orthopedic resident
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gives way to the feeling he is a counterfeit, an imposter who has
infiltrated a society of brilliant surgeons. This story of Collins'
four-year surgical residency traces his rise from an eager but
clueless first-year resident to accomplished Chief Resident in his
final year. With unparalleled humor, he recounts the disparity between
people's perceptions of a doctor's glamorous life and the real thing:
a succession of run down cars that are towed to the junk yard, long
weekends moonlighting at rural hospitals, a family that grows larger
every year, and a laughable income. Collins' good nature helps him
over some of the rough spots but cannot spare him the harsh reality of
a doctor's life. Every day he is confronted with decisions that will
change people's lives-or end them-forever. A young boy's leg is
mangled by a tractor: risk the boy's life to save his leg, or amputate
immediately? A woman diagnosed with bone cancer injures her hip: go
through a painful hip operation even though she has only months to
live? Like a jolt to the system, he is faced with the reality of
suffering and death as he struggles to reconcile his idealism and
aspiration to heal with the recognition of his own limitations and
imperfections. Unflinching and deeply engaging, Hot Lights, Cold Steel
is a humane and passionate reminder that doctors are people too. This
is a gripping memoir, at times devastating, others triumphant, but
always compulsively readable.

Sleepless Nights
An actor, recently divorced, at loose ends in New York; a woman, no
less lonely, perhaps even more desperate than the man: they meet by
chance in an all-night diner and are drawn to each other on the spot.
Roaming the city streets, hitting its late-night dives, dropping
another coin into yet another jukebox, these two lost souls struggle
to understand what it is that has brought them, almost in spite of
themselves, together. They are driven—from moment to moment, from
bedroom to bedroom—to improvise the most unexpected of love stories, a
tale of suspense where risk alone offers salvation. Georges Simenon
was the most popular and prolific of the twentieth century’s great
novelists. Three Bedrooms in Manhattan—closely based on the story of
his own meeting with his second wife—is his most passionate and
revealing work.

The Shapeless Unease
Elizabeth Hardwick was one of America’s great postwar women of
letters, celebrated as a novelist and as an essayist. Until now,
however, her slim but remarkable achievement as a writer of short
stories has remained largely hidden, with her work tucked away in the
pages of the periodicals—such asPartisan Review, The New Yorker, and
The New York Review of Books—in which it originally appeared. This
first collection of Hardwick’s short fiction reveals her brilliance as
a stylist and as an observer of contemporary life. A young woman
returns from New York to her childhood Kentucky home and discovers the
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world of difference within her. A girl’s boyfriend is not quite good
enough, his “silvery eyes, light and cool, revealing nothing except
pure possibility, like a coin in hand.” A magazine editor’s life falls
strangely to pieces after she loses both her husband and her job.
Individual lives and the life of New York, the setting or backdrop for
most of these stories, are strikingly and memorably depicted in
Hardwick’s beautiful and razor-sharp prose.

Sleepless Nights
The Collected Essays of Elizabeth Hardwick
From one of today's most distinguished critics, a beautifully written
exploration of one of the twentieth century's most important literary
critics Are literary critics writers? As Michael Wood says, "Not all
critics are writers—perhaps most of them are not—and some of them are
better when they don't try to be." The British critic and poet William
Empson (1906–84), one of the most important and influential critics of
the twentieth century, was an exception—a critic who was not only a
writer but also a great one. In this brief book, Wood, himself one of
the most gifted writers among contemporary critics, explores Empson as
a writer, a distinguished poet whose criticism is a brilliant literary
performance—and proof that the act of reading can be an unforgettable
adventure. Drawing out the singularity and strength of Empson's
writing, including its unfailing wit, Wood traces the connections
between Empson's poetry and criticism from his first and best-known
critical works, Seven Types of Ambiguity and Some Versions of
Pastoral, to later books such as Milton's God and The Structure of
Complex Words. Wood shows why this pioneer of close reading was both
more and less than the inventor of New Criticism—more because he was
the greatest English critic since Coleridge, and didn't belong to any
school; and less because he had severe differences with many
contemporary critics, especially those who dismissed the importance of
an author's intentions. Beautifully written and rich with insight, On
Empson is an elegant introduction to a unique writer for whom
literature was a nonstop form of living.

The Unpossessed
Describes the causes, effects, treatment options, and research in the
field of insomnia.

The New York Stories of Elizabeth Hardwick
“A twisty, captivating, edge-of-your-seat read.” —Megan Miranda,
bestselling author of All the Missing Girls “Creepy and oh so clever!”
—Alice Feeney, bestselling author of Sometimes I Lie A woman is forced
to question her own identity in this riveting and emotionally charged
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thriller by the blockbuster bestselling author of The Good Girl, Mary
Kubica Jessie Sloane is on the path to rebuilding her life after years
of caring for her ailing mother. She rents a new apartment and applies
for college. But when the college informs her that her social security
number has raised a red flag, Jessie discovers a shocking detail that
causes her to doubt everything she’s ever known. Finding herself
suddenly at the center of a bizarre mystery, Jessie tumbles down a
rabbit hole, which is only exacerbated by grief and a relentless lack
of sleep. As days pass and the insomnia worsens, it plays with
Jessie’s mind. Her judgment is blurred, her thoughts are hampered by
fatigue. Jessie begins to see things until she can no longer tell the
difference between what’s real and what she’s only imagined.
Meanwhile, twenty years earlier and two hundred and fifty miles away,
another woman’s split-second decision may hold the key to Jessie’s
secret past. Has Jessie’s whole life been a lie or have her delusions
gotten the best of her?

The Ghostly Lover
I'm not, at heart, a jumper; it's not my sort of thing . . . I think I
knew all the time I was sizing up the bridge that the strong
possibility was I'd go home, attend my sister's wedding as invited,
help hook-and-zip her into whatever she wore, take the bouquet while
she received the ring, through the nose or on the finger, wherever she
chose to receive it, and hold my peace when it became a question of
speaking now of forever holding it.' It is the hottest June on record
and the longest day of the year. Cassandra Edwards -tormented,
intelligent, mordantly witty - leaves her graduate studies and her
Berkeley flat to drive through the scorching heat to her family's
ranch. There they are all assembled: her philosopher father, smelling
sweetly of five-star Hennessy; her kind, fussy grandmother; her
beloved, identical twin sister Judith, who is about to be married unless Cassandra can help it.

The Dolphin
Don’t spend your time worrying whether you can beat the markets: you
don’t need to beat them to be a successful investor. By showing you
how to build a simple and rational portfolio and tailor it to your
specific needs, Investing Demystified will help you generate superior
returns. With his straightforward and jargon-free advice, Lars Kroijer
simplies the often complex world of finance and tells you everything
you need to know – and everything that you don’t need to worry about –
in order to make the most from your investments. In Investing
Demystified you will: • Discover the mix of stocks, bonds and cash
needed for a top performing portfolio • Learn why the most broadly
diversi_ ed and simplest portfolio makes the most sense • Understand
the right level of risk for you and how this affects your investments
• Find out why a low cost approach will yield bene_ ts whilst leaving
you with a higher quality portfolio • Understand the implications of
Page 6/15

Access PDF Sleepless Nights New York Review Books Classics
tax and liquidity

Hot Lights, Cold Steel
For two hundred years a noble Venetian family has suffered from an
inherited disease that strikes their members in middle age, stealing
their sleep, eating holes in their brains, and ending their lives in a
matter of months. In Papua New Guinea, a primitive tribe is nearly
obliterated by a sickness whose chief symptom is uncontrollable
laughter. Across Europe, millions of sheep rub their fleeces raw
before collapsing. In England, cows attack their owners in the milking
parlors, while in the American West, thousands of deer starve to death
in fields full of grass. What these strange conditions–including fatal
familial insomnia, kuru, scrapie, and mad cow disease–share is their
cause: prions. Prions are ordinary proteins that sometimes go wrong,
resulting in neurological illnesses that are always fatal. Even more
mysterious and frightening, prions are almost impossible to destroy
because they are not alive and have no DNA–and the diseases they bring
are now spreading around the world. In The Family That Couldn’t Sleep,
essayist and journalist D. T. Max tells the spellbinding story of the
prion’s hidden past and deadly future. Through exclusive interviews
and original archival research, Max explains this story’s connection
to human greed and ambition–from the Prussian chemist Justus von
Liebig, who made cattle meatier by feeding them the flesh of other
cows, to New Guinean natives whose custom of eating the brains of the
dead nearly wiped them out. The biologists who have investigated these
afflictions are just as extraordinary–for example, Daniel Carleton
Gajdusek, a self-described “pedagogic pedophiliac pediatrician” who
cracked kuru and won the Nobel Prize, and another Nobel winner,
Stanley Prusiner, a driven, feared self-promoter who identified the
key protein that revolutionized prion study. With remarkable
precision, grace, and sympathy, Max–who himself suffers from an
inherited neurological illness–explores maladies that have tormented
humanity for centuries and gives reason to hope that someday cures
will be found. And he eloquently demonstrates that in our relationship
to nature and these ailments, we have been our own worst enemy.

Witch Grass
From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of The Handmaid's Tale
Cat’s Eye is the story of Elaine Risley, a controversial painter who
returns to Toronto, the city of her youth, for a retrospective of her
art. Engulfed by vivid images of the past, she reminisces about a trio
of girls who initiated her into the the fierce politics of childhood
and its secret world of friendship, longing, and betrayal. Elaine must
come to terms with her own identity as a daughter, a lover, an artist,
and a woman—but above all she must seek release form her haunting
memories. Disturbing, humorous, and compassionate—and a finalist for
the Booker Prize—Cat’s Eye is a breathtaking novel of a woman
grappling with the tangled knot of her life.
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Neon in Daylight
I have sat and listened to too many words of the collaborating muse,
and plotted perhaps too freely with my life, not avoiding injury to
others, not avoiding injury to myself— to ask compassion . . . this
book, half fiction, an eelnet made by man for the eel fighting my eyes
have seen what my hand did. Winner of the 1974 Pulitzer Prize in
Poetry, The Dolphin was controversial from the beginning: many of the
poems include the letters that Robert Lowell’s wife, the celebrated
writer and critic Elizabeth Hardwick, wrote to him after he left her
for the English socialite and writer Caroline Blackwood. He was warned
by many, among them Elizabeth Bishop, that “art just isn’t worth that
much.” Nevertheless, these poems are a powerful document of an
impulsive love, and a moving record of Lowell’s change from one life
and marriage in America to a new life on new terms with a new family
in England, rendered with the stunning technical power and control for
which he was so celebrated. This new edition, which follows the 1973
edition, includes scans of the pages of Lowell’s original manuscript,
giving us a look into the brilliant and complicated mind of one of our
most beloved and distinguished poets.

Tristes Tropiques
In Sleepless Nights a woman looks back on her life—the parade of
people, the shifting background of place—and assembles a scrapbook of
memories, reflections, portraits, letters, wishes, and dreams. An
inspired fusion of fact and invention, this beautifully realized, hardbitten, lyrical book is not only Elizabeth Hardwick’s finest fiction
but one of the outstanding contributions to American literature of the
last fifty years.

Insomniac
Fifty years of literary criticism by the acclaimed critic covers the
works of Hawthorne, Dreiser, Melville, Wharton, James, Stein, Plath,
Fitzgerald, Nabokov, and Cheever, among many other American authors.

Wild Nights
An NYRB Classics Original First published in 1956, Zama is now
universally recognized as one of the masterpieces of modern Argentine
and Spanish-language literature. Written in a style that is both
precise and sumptuous, weirdly archaic and powerfully novel, Zama
takes place in the last decade of the eighteenth century and describes
the solitary, suspended existence of Don Diego de Zama, a highly
placed servant of the Spanish crown who has been posted to Asunción,
the capital of remote Paraguay. There, eaten up by pride, lust, petty
grudges, and paranoid fantasies, he does as little as he possibly can
while plotting his eventual transfer to Buenos Aires, where everything
Page 8/15

Access PDF Sleepless Nights New York Review Books Classics
about his hopeless existence will, he is confident, be miraculously
transformed and made good. Don Diego's slow, nightmarish slide into
the abyss is not just a tale of one man's perdition but an exploration
of existential, and very American, loneliness. Zama, with its stark
dreamlike prose and spare imagery, is at once dense and unforeseen,
terse and fateful, marked throughout by a haunting movement between
sentences, paragraphs, and sections, so that every word seems to
emerge from an ocean of things left unsaid. The philosophical depths
of this great book spring directly from its dazzling prose.

Talk
Abruptly abandoning her unfulfilling life, an increasingly unstable
woman flees to New Zealand and tests fate by hitchhiking, sleeping in
public areas and involving herself with strangers while obsessing
about her sister's death and hiding a growing rage. Original. 15,000
first printing.

Nobody Is Ever Missing
A new novel with a dark political twist from "one of America's
greats."* Man in the Dark is Paul Auster's brilliant, devastating
novel about the many realities we inhabit as wars flame all around us.
Seventy-two-year-old August Brill is recovering from a car accident in
his daughter's house in Vermont. When sleep refuses to come, he lies
in bed and tells himself stories, struggling to push back thoughts
about things he would prefer to forget—his wife's recent death and the
horrific murder of his granddaughter's boyfriend, Titus. The retired
book critic imagines a parallel world in which America is not at war
with Iraq but with itself. In this other America the twin towers did
not fall and the 2000 election results led to secession, as state
after state pulled away from the union and a bloody civil war ensued.
As the night progresses, Brill's story grows increasingly intense, and
what he is so desperately trying to avoid insists on being told.
Joined in the early hours by his granddaughter, he gradually opens up
to her and recounts the story of his marriage. After she falls asleep,
he at last finds the courage to revisit the trauma of Titus's death.
Passionate and shocking, Man in the Dark is a novel of our moment, a
book that forces us to confront the blackness of night even as it
celebrates the existence of ordinary joys in a world capable of the
most grotesque violence. *Time Out (Chicago)

Cat's Eye
Why We Sleep
"A magical masterpiece."—Robert Ardrey. A chronicle of the author's
search for a civilization "reduced to its most basic expression."
Page 9/15

Access PDF Sleepless Nights New York Review Books Classics
No More Sleepless Nights
Elizabeth Hardwick wrote during the golden age of the American
literary essay. She covered civil rights demonstrations in the 1960s,
places where she lived, locations she traveled to, theater she had
seen, and murder trials that gripped her. She wrote sketches for
various occasions and countless essays about literature, her greatest
passion. For Hardwick, the essay was an imaginative endeavor. The
continuous attention to language, the structure of observations, the
line of interpretation- Hardwick deserves to be read and reread for
the clarity of her perceptions and her enduring assessments of
literature and society, and simply for the beauty of her writing
alone.Edited and with an introduction by Darryl Pinckney, The
Collected Essays of Elizabeth Hardwickgathers more than fifty essays
for a retrospective of this writer or moral courage, as Joan Didion
called her. Hardwick?s readings define literature itself.

Investing Demystified
A New York Times Book Review Editors' Choice "A radiant first novel. .
. . [Neon in Daylight] has antecedents in the great novels of the
1970s: Renata Adler’s Speedboat, Elizabeth Hardwick’s Sleepless
Nights, Joan Didion’s Play It as It Lays. . . . Precision—of
observation, of language—is Hoby’s gift. Her sentences are sleek and
tailored. Language molds snugly to thought." —Parul Sehgal, The New
York Times "What do you get when a writer of extreme intelligence,
insight, style and beauty chronicles the lives of self–absorbed
hedonists—The Great Gatsby, Bright Lights, Big City, and now Neon in
Daylight. Hermione Hoby paints a garish world that drew me in and held
me spellbound. She is a marvel."" —Ann Patchett, author of
Commonwealth New York City in 2012, the sweltering summer before
Hurricane Sandy hits. Kate, a young woman newly arrived from England,
is staying in a Manhattan apartment while she tries to figure out her
future. She has two unfortunate responsibilities during her time in
America: to make regular Skype calls to her miserable boyfriend back
home, and to cat–sit an indifferent feline named Joni Mitchell. The
city has other plans for her. In New York's parks and bodegas, its
galleries and performance spaces, its bars and clubs crowded with
bodies, Kate encounters two strangers who will transform her stay:
Bill, a charismatic but embittered writer made famous by the movie
version of his only novel; and Inez, his daughter, a recent high
school graduate who supplements her Bushwick cafe salary by enacting
the fantasies of men she meets on Craigslist. Unmoored from her old
life, Kate falls into an infatuation with both of them. Set in a
heatwave that feels like it will never break, Neon In Daylight marries
deep intelligence with captivating characters to offer us a joyful,
unflinching exploration of desire, solitude, and the thin line between
life and art.
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Pitch Dark
Winner of the Hemingway Foundation/PEN Award. When Speedboat burst on
the scene in the late ’70s it was like nothing readers had encountered
before. It seemed to disregard the rules of the novel, but it wore its
unconventionality with ease. Reading it was a pleasure of a new,
unexpected kind. Above all, there was its voice, ambivalent, curious,
wry, the voice of Jen Fain, a journalist negotiating the fraught
landscape of contemporary urban America. Party guests, taxi drivers,
brownstone dwellers, professors, journalists, presidents, and
debutantes fill these dispatches from the world as Jen finds it. A
touchstone over the years for writers as different as David Foster
Wallace and Elizabeth Hardwick, Speedboat returns to enthrall a new
generation of readers.

The Furies
""What's new. What else. What next. What's happened here." Pitch Dark,
Renata Adler's follow-up to her prizewinning novel Speedboat, is a
book of questions. It is also a book of false starts, red herrings,
misunderstandings, and all-too-fleeting revelations. Kate Ennis is
poised at a critical moment in her affair with a married lover, a
fraught relationship that reverberates throughout the novel, as it
moves from Kate's house in rural Connecticut and her New York City
brownstone apartment, to a small island off the coast of Washington,
and to an utterly dark road in a remote corner of Ireland. Told in
Adler's celebrated fragmented style, and constructed from the barebones language of everyday life, Pitch Dark transcends its parts to
come to the kind of self-knowledge achievable only after a relentless
quest"--

Why We Can't Sleep
"An exhilarating, fiercely honest, ultimately devastating book, The
Furies confronts the claims of family and the lure of desire, the
difficulties of independence, and the approach of death"--Publisher's
description.

Sleepless Nights
'A series of fleeting images and memories united by the high
intelligence and beauty of Hardwick's prose.' - Sally Rooney I am
alone here in New York, no longer a we First published in 1979,
Sleepless Nights is a unique collage of fiction and memoir, letters
and essays, portraits and dreams. It is more than the story of a life:
it is Elizabeth Hardwick's experience of womanhood in the twentieth
century. Escaping her childhood home of Kentucky, the narrator arrives
at a bohemian hotel in Manhattan filled with 'drunks, actors, gamblers
love and alcohol and clothes on the floor.' Here begin the erotic
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affairs and dinner parties, the abortions and heartbreaks, the
friendships and 'people I have buried'. Here are luminous sketches of
characters she has met that illuminate the era's racism, sexism, and
poverty. Above all, here is prose blurring into poetry, language to
lose - and perhaps to find - yourself in. Society tries to write these
lives before they are lived. It does not always succeed.

Cassandra at the Wedding
Tess Slesinger’s 1934 novel, The Unpossessed details the ins and outs
and ups and downs of left-wing New York intellectual life and features
a cast of litterateurs, layabouts, lotharios, academic activists, and
fur-clad patrons of protest and the arts. This cutting comedy about
hard times, bad jobs, lousy marriages, little magazines, high
principles, and the morning after bears comparison with the best work
of Dawn Powell and Mary McCarthy.

Sleepless in America
Why the modern world forgot how to sleep Why is sleep frustrating for
so many people? Why do we spend so much time and money managing and
medicating it, and training ourselves and our children to do it
correctly? In Wild Nights, Benjamin Reiss finds answers in sleep's
hidden history--one that leads to our present, sleep-obsessed society,
its tacitly accepted rules, and their troubling consequences. Today we
define a good night's sleep very narrowly: eight hours in one shot,
sealed off in private bedrooms, children apart from parents. But for
most of human history, practically no one slept this way. Tracing
sleep's transformation since the dawn of the industrial age, Reiss
weaves together insights from literature, social and medical history,
and cutting-edge science to show how and why we have tried and failed
to tame sleep. In lyrical prose, he leads readers from bedrooms and
laboratories to factories and battlefields to Henry David Thoreau's
famous cabin at Walden Pond, telling the stories of troubled sleepers,
hibernating peasants, sleepwalking preachers, cave-dwelling sleep
researchers, slaves who led nighttime uprisings, rebellious workers,
spectacularly frazzled parents, and utopian dreamers. We are hardly
the first people, Reiss makes clear, to chafe against our modern rules
for sleeping. A stirring testament to sleep's diversity, Wild Nights
offers a profound reminder that in the vulnerability of slumber we can
find our shared humanity. By peeling back the covers of history, Reiss
recaptures sleep's mystery and grandeur and offers hope to weary
readers: as sleep was transformed once before, so too can it change
today.

American Fictions
A genre-defying debut memoir of insomnia by Betty Trask Prize-winner
and one of our most singular stylists, Samantha Harvey. In 2016,
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Samantha Harvey began to lose sleep. She tried everything to appease
her wakefulness: from medication to therapy, changes in her diet to
changes in her living arrangements. Nothing seemed to help. The
Shapeless Unease is Harvey’s darkly funny and deeply intelligent
anatomy of her insomnia, an immersive interior monologue of a year
without one of the most basic human needs. Original and profound, and
narrated with a lucid breathlessness, this is a startlingly insightful
exploration of memory, writing and influence, death and the will to
survive, from “this generation’s Virginia Woolf” (Telegraph).

On Empson
When the Lights Go Out
When Ada Calhoun found herself in the throes of a midlife crisis, she
thought that she had no right to complain. She was married with
children and a good career. So why did she feel miserable? And why did
it seem that other Generation X women were miserable, too? Calhoun
decided to find some answers. She looked into housing costs, HR
trends, credit card debt averages, and divorce data. At every turn,
she saw a pattern: sandwiched between the Boomers and the Millennials,
Gen X women were facing new problems as they entered middle age,
problems that were being largely overlooked. Speaking with women
across America about their experiences as the generation raised to
“have it all,” Calhoun found that most were exhausted, terrified about
money, under-employed, and overwhelmed. Instead of their issues being
heard, they were told instead to lean in, take “me-time,” or make a
chore chart to get their lives and homes in order. In Why We Can’t
Sleep, Calhoun opens up the cultural and political contexts of Gen X’s
predicament and offers solutions for how to pull oneself out of the
abyss—and keep the next generation of women from falling in. The
result is reassuring, empowering, and essential reading for all middleaged women, and anyone who hopes to understand them.

Speedboat
Now back in print for the first time since 1969, a stunning novel
about childhood, marriage, and divorce by one of the most interesting
minds of the twentieth century. Dream and reality overlap in
Divorcing, a book in which divorce is not just a question of a broken
marriage but names a rift that runs right through the inner and outer
worlds of Sophie Blind, its brilliant but desperate protagonist. Can
the rift be mended? Perhaps in the form of a novel, one that goes back
from present-day New York to Sophie’s childhood in pre–World War II
Budapest, that revisits the divorce between her Freudian father and
her fickle mother, and finds a place for a host of further tensions
and contradictions in her present life. The question that haunts
Divorcing, however, is whether any novel can be fleet and bitter and
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true and light enough to gather up all the darkness of a given life.
Susan Taubes’s startlingly original novel was published in 1969 but
largely ignored at the time; after the author’s tragic early death, it
was forgotten. Its republication presents a chance to discover a
splintered, glancing, caustic, and lyrical work by a dazzlingly
intense and inventive writer.

Insomnia
Seated in a Paris cafe, a man glimpses another man, a shadowy figure
hurrying to the train. Who is he? he wonders, and how does he live?
Instantly the shadow comes to life, precipitating a series of
hilarious encounters involving a range of disreputable and
heartwarming characters that prove as incredible as "real life."
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